Campbell, Jerry

From: Campbell, Jerry

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 2:45 PM
To: ' KHoffman@sterigenics.com
Subject: Alleged 31 July 2019 Incident

Ms. Hoffman,

EPD has received information alleging that an incident occurred at the Sterigenics Smyrna facility on the morning of 31
July 2019 that resulted in an area evacuation. We are trying to determine if this incident did in fact occur, and if true, did
the substance(s) and quantity involved exceed reportable quantities. Please provide detailed information that will help
us determine if this allegation warrants further investigation.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Jerry R. Campbell

Emergency Response Manager

Georgia Environmental Protection Division
P. O. Box 3250

Cartersville, GA 30120

770.387.4900



